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The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

ICANN

Shaul Jolles, CEO

Dot Registry, LLC

208 W 19"
Kansas:-City, MO 64108

8 August 2016
Dear Mr. Jolles:

The ICANN Board is in receipt of your letter dated 6 August 2016. We note that it says
“Privileged and Confidential" on the letter. '

First, we point out that this letter cannot be privileged, and we do not know why you think it is
confidential. Second, this is the type of a letter that ICANN would post on the main
correspondence webpage or the New gTLD Correspondence webpage. Accordingly, unless we
hear from you otherwise by tomorrow morning (Tuesday 9 August Pacific time), we will post
the letter.

If you wish to maintain the letter as confidential, we will need an explanation so that the Board
understands what you are claiming is confidential.

Thank you and best regards,

W

Melissa King
VP, Board Operations, ICANN
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